Brillion Conservation Club Monthly Meeting

March 19, 2015

President Bob Sengbush called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm, with the pledge of allegiance

The secretary’s report from February 19, 2015 monthly meeting was read. Motion to approve the report as read by
Dave Geiger, seconded by Jeff Wittman, motion carried.

The treasurer’s report was read. Motion.to approve the report as read was made by,Joe Behnke seconded by Willie
Behnke, motion carried.

Old Business

501 C7 Took $850.00 check to lawyer for application

Alliance Notes; Next meeting at OX Bow Fritz to attend. C-DAC meeting at

Hilbert Community Center , April 20th Mon 7:00pm Public welcome

Russ Callaway made a motion to buy a computer and printer from Essentials Technologies,Seconed by Fritz motion
carried

Yearly audit done report at April meeting

Spring Hearings April 13th cal County Courthouse room B205 at 7;00pm
Wood Cutting Sat March 215t 1:00 pm start
Estimate for cabinet repair and refrigerator on hold.

Holding tank and landscaping on hold until spring. Kurt Propson to get price on pavers.
Ken Nushardt reported Hunter Safety will end March, 26th,

Duck stamp collection and tv box will be done at the same time Bob Sengbush in charge

Spring Trap League March 22nd Sunday 12;00pm start, Monday night March 23rd at 5:00 pm
LAND OWNERS PARTY April 11, invitations were sent out.

Trees for reforestation have been ordered.

Scott Peters will order pheasants from Wing Walkers at the April meeting when it will be decided how many

to order.
Tom Peters will make the equipment loan sign out sheet.

After Al Rheme checked out pricing it was decided to stay with the current garbage pickup.



New Business

A motion was made by Gibb Pilon to donate $150 to Triinity Lutheran School for their 100th Anniversary.
Seconded by Randy Martens. Motion Carried.

A motion was made by Scott Peters to donate $250 for the Nature Center Banquet. Seconded by Brian Eickert.
Motion carried.

Randy Mertens said he would make a gaurd on the circle saw and torque the chains on the tractor.
New Bar managers will be Russ Calaway, Brian Eickert and Bob Sengbush.

Application for the gun raffle license will be done May 8, within the required 30-day window.

Dani Santrie is applying for a grant and will attend our April meeting.

Shotgun patterning stand to be placed alongside the trap range.

A motion to adjourn Brian Eickert 8:27 pm. Next meeting April 16th at 7:00 pm



